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Head’s News 
We have come to the end of another year at Middle Barton School- we have survived fire 
and flood and even a swarm of bees!! 
 
We bid farewell to our amazing Year 6 children, who move on to pastures new and say 
goodbye to Grace, Mr Smith and Mrs Mortimer, who have all been such valued members 
of the school and will be greatly missed.  
 
Thank you to everyone for your support over the year and we hope you all have a great 
summer holiday.  
 

Farewell to Year 6 
Our best wishes to you all for the next part of your school journeys at Secondary School 
 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dates for the Diary 
https://www.middlebartonschool.org/school-calendar-and-term-dates/  

W/C 02.09.24. – NO CLUBS THIS WEEK  
02.09.24. – Inset Day – no children in school  
03.09.24. – school starts for everyone 

 Morning Run 
Well done to everyone who has participated in Morning Run this year! 
Fifty-five people have achieved their Half Marathon certificate, and 35 have run a whole 
Marathon! 
Twenty-five pupils have completed One-and-a-Half Marathons and twenty children did 
Two Marathons! 
Five ran Two-and-a-Half Marathons, four completed Three Marathons, and there were 
two dedicated stalwarts who achieved Three-and-a-Half Marathons! Congratulations to 
Nate F and Albie L! 
In Acorns, Axel G covered 58.5 miles, Albie L in Maples ran 94 miles, Nate F in Willows 
completed 98.2 miles, whilst in Oaks Stanley ran the furthest with 61.3 miles. 
The number of athletes winning certificates almost equally covered all the classes. This is 
a great effort, especially from our younger pupils. Fantastic work, everybody! Have a 
lovely summer! See you in September for more Morning Run! 


